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Meeting Demand for ESOL in 
NYC

In this testimony before a City Council hearing prompted by 

the Center's 2006 report, "Lost in Translation," associate 

research director Tara Colton lays out steps the city can take 

to address the enormous unmet demand for ESOL classes.

by Tara Colton

Click here to read the testimony (PDF).
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